NOTIFICATION OF THE APPOINTMENT TO CHIEF FINANCE OFFICER (S.151)

The recruitment and selection campaign for the Chief Finance Officer took place
between November 2023 and February 2024 which comprised of a full recruitment
process to engage a permanent Officer to the role.

Jody Etherington was appointed Chief Finance Officer (section 151 Officer) by the
Chief Operating Officer and commenced in post on 28 May 2024.

Council is therefore asked to:

a. Note the appointment of Jody Etherington as the S.151 Officer for Cambridge
City Council.



